
September 2014 
TRESTLEBOARD 

Kootenai Lodge #24 AF & AM 
(Casual Dress) 

 
        (Free Meal at 6:30 p.m.) 
Sept. 2, 7:30 pm.  Stated Meeting   
Sept. 9,   Dark   
Sept. 17-20, GRAND LODGE       
WEEK  
Sept. 23, 5:30 Practice E.A. 
Sept. 30, Dark 
  
       MASTERS MESSAGE 

 
Brethren, Sept. is here and another 
summer is gone. Back to work with a 
little bit of work to do. The 2nd of 
Sept. is our Stated Meeting which 
includes a free dinner. Come on down 
and break bread with your brethren. 
This month’s chaw wagon consists of  
(?...but will be delicious) with all the 
trimmings.   
 
We have three new petitions on the 
drawing board, so we will be active 
with degree work soon.  
 
The Summer held some pretty 
successful Masonic events. First was a 
first degree on the 10th of June. Then 
our annual Shrine Circus, (Hot Dog 
Sales) Many Thanks to Phil Morgan, 
Jay Lillefloren, Jayson Carter and 

Tom Melbourn for their hard work. 
Then we put on a Second degree on 
July 8th. Then it was the annual 
“Scottish Rite, Masonic Bike Ride” 
which proved to be very successful. 
Then we had our “Master Masons On 
The Mountain Top” on the 23rd of 
Aug. Three brand new Master Masons 
were welcomed into the fraternity. 
 
GRAND LODGE, Sept. 18, 19, 20th 
here in Coeur d’ Alene at the Cd’A 
Inn on Appleway. If you have not 
registered, please do so right away. 
Go to, idahomasons.org for your 
registration form. Kootenai #24 is 
hosting, so we are going to need some 
help from our brethren, registration 
desk, ect. Please pick up the phone 
can give me a call, 765-0961,   
 
Scottish Rite is wanting to sponsor a 
De Molay group. If you know of a 
Master Mason who knows a young 
man who wants to participate, please 
contact Jim Cox at (208) 772-4314. 
 
Also, WE ARE IN NEED of Tools, 
please consider donating them. 
Hammer, saw, drill… basics   
 
I’m hoping you have had a chance to 
try our lodge web sites: 
kootenai24.weebly.com and 
scottishritecda.weebly.com to see 
what is going on.   Please give it a try. 

We have also included, Eastern Star. 
Take a peek.  
 
Respectfully & Fraternally, 
Paul A. Telebar, Worshipful Master 
 
SECRETRY’S MESSAGE 
 
Our Secretary, Bob Haakenson has 
resigned and is no longer with us at 
this very important position.   We are 
in desperate search of!!  If interested, 
please contact Paul Telebar, wm, @ 
765-0961.   
 
TREASURER’S MESSAGE 
 
If you are in arrears with your dues at 
this point in the year, don’t hesitate 
still send them in, as this is the 
Lodge’s main source of income, and 
that is how we pay our bills.  Many 
Thanks!  
 
Note: If you are having trouble 
making your dues please let the Lodge 
know so we can accommodate your 
situation.  We never want to lose a 
Brother Master Mason over dues.   

 
 

 
 
               
 


